
$15.95 million
FY24 Proposed Budget 

-$0.53  
Less than the Revised 
FY23 Budget

$

Personnel Services category is set to decrease 
by $654 thousand, representing an 4.19% 
decrease compared to the revised FY23 budget. 

Of the funding, totaling 77.37%, is derived from 
the Corporate Fund in FY24, representing an 
17.99% increase compared to the revised FY23 
budget. 

In the proposed FY24 Budget, there are 
allocations for 122 FTEs, which represents a 
decrease of 4 FTEs compared to the FY23 
budget.
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Appropriations by Fund Type ($ thousands)

Permanent FTEs by Fiscal Year and Fund Type 
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Appropriation by Category ($ thousands)

Prepared by the Council Office of Financial Analysis – Questions? Contact COFA@cityofchicago.org
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